
 
Dear Parents, 
It is really starting to hit me that I only 
have 2 weeks left with these amazing kids 
of yours!  We continue to work hard and 
learn new things in class.  Next week we 
will be doing a lot of review work and 
assessments.  The last week of school we 
will spend some time cleaning, sorting, 
organizing, playing games, etc.  Fun Day will be held on Wednesday, 
June 4 at St. Mary’s in Belding.  An email was sent out asking you for 
your child’s shirt size.  If you did not get that, please let me know. 
 

Graduation is only days away!  
Mass will begin at 10:00 next Friday, 
May 30.  Students will need their 
best uniform clothing, please.  Girls 
will need to wear their jumpers.  
Students will process in with  
Fr. Jim at the beginning of Mass, 
and will be called up to the altar at 

the end of Mass, so you may want an inside aisle seat for the best view.  
Please sit wherever is comfortable for you, but just wanted to give you 
that info so you can plan accordingly.  After Mass we will proceed 
downstairs to the regular pick-up doors for a treat and picture 
opportunities.  Unlike preschool graduation, the students will come 
back for the last week of school.   
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Our last kindergarten birthday 
of the year is coming up!  
Connor will celebrate his 
birthday on June 3! 

 
Dates to Remember…. 
Friday, May 23- Half Day (11:00 pick-up) 

Monday, May 26- Memorial Day-no school 

Wednesday, June 4- Fun Day at St. Mary’s (more 
info to come) 

Thursday, June 5- Half Day (dismiss at 11:00) 

Friday, June 6- Last Day of School/Half Day (We will have an awards 
assembly in the gym following the 8:00 Mass.  Students will then be 
excused with parents.)  

Have a safe and wonderful 
Memorial Day weekend! 

Ms. DeWitt 
tdewitt@saintscjm.com
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